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4 SITE PLANNING BRIEF, QUEEN VICTORIA WORKS AND REGENT WORKS SITE 
(AN103-2013) 

 
Reference is made to Article II of the minute of meeting of the City Development Committee, wherein 
it was agreed to refer the abovementioned Site Planning Brief to this Committee as a material 
planning consideration. 
 
The Committee is asked to note accordingly. 
 


